
 
 
 

 

January 7, 2019 
 
Chair and Members 
Corporate Services Committee 
 
 Re: Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) – Third Vice-President Vacancy 

As a result of the most recent Municipal Elections in Ontario, the Federation of 
Canadian Municipalities now has a vacancy at the Third Vice-President position.  This 
seat is designated for a member from Ontario and will be filled by a special election of 
the Board of Directors in February 2019.     

As a current member of the Board of Directors of the Federation of Canadian 
Municipalities, I am eligible to run to full this vacancy.  Therefore, I respectfully request 
that the Municipal Council endorse my nomination to run for the position of Third Vice-
President for Federation of Canadian Municipalities and approve payment of all eligible 
costs associated with attending the relevant FCM’s Board of Directors’ meetings in 
2019.  

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

  

  
Josh Morgan 
Councillor, Ward 7 
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